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           Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

    Well, in the blink of an eye, another half term has come and gone. Although shorter in weeks (and days 

 with added Bank Holidays), this has definitely been the closest to the LMS we know and love and long may 

this continue. As I write today, as a school, we are nearly full ð the closest to full we have been in recent 

history. As part of this, we have welcomed many families to MK from Hong Kong and most recently from 

the Ukraine where we hope we can give a family peace in every part of their life after having to leave their 

homeland. I know that all new starters are accepted into the LMS family whether they come from abroad, 

from other parts of the UK or from MK itself. I am #Proud to be part of such a diverse community. 

 

YEAR 3 have had a great time at CALDECOTTE  these past two days ð we will give a full write up and 

share some pictures in the first newsletter back. However Mrs Evans reports that they have all had a great 

time in the outdoors and she might even get a Yurt for her garden as she's loved sleeping in one so much! 

Thank you once again to all the staff that have given up their time (and sleep) to make trips like this happen. 

We really value these opportunities at LMS and are so grateful we have the staff willing to run them. 

 

Yesterday was NATIONAL THANK A TEACHER DAY . I would like to take this opportunity to say a 

huge thank you to all of the teachers, leaders and support staff at LMS! The national campaign recognises 

everyone working in schools; from teachers themselves to assistants, lunchtime supervisors, site managers, 

office staff and cleaners. I am proud to work with such a dedicated and talented group of professionals 

across the city who make our schools what they are. I would also hope that, as parents, you would take any 

opportunity to say thank you to the staff of the school and not just on one day a year. It is the staff that 

make LMS such a wonderful place to come to work and to learn. 

 

Late last week, it was announced that MILTON KEYNES IS TO BECOME A CITY as part of Her 

Majesty The Queenõs Platinum Jubilee celebrations. MK Council are enormously grateful to everyone who 

supported the bid, including the knowledgeable people and organisations who helped them create 40 pages 

of compelling reasons why Milton Keynes should become a city. They produced the bid themselves, without 

the aid of consultants and external designers. You can read it at www.milton-keynes.gov.uk/mk-city-

bid. This is fantastic recognition for our brilliant city and people.  Later this year, MK will receive a Royal 

visit to be formally bestowed with city status! 

 
During FOSTER CARE FORTNIGHT , we want to celebrate the importance of our foster carers whilst 

shining a light on the need for more carers in MK. The Chief Executive of MK Council, Michael Bracey, was 

joined by the Head of Corporate Parenting, Sharon Godfrey, to talk about it. You can watch the video here. 

If youõre interested in a rewarding fostering experience, find out more at Fostering - Milton Keynes Council 

(milton-keynes.gov.uk), or call the team on 01908 253206. 

 

Further on in this newsletter you will find the latest information about COVID VACINATIONS FOR 5 -

11 YEAR OLDS. If you wish to take your 5 ð 11 year old child for their COVID-19 vaccination, you can 

either book on-line through the national booking system, www.nhs.uk/covid-vaccination, or by calling 119 

between 8.00am and 8.00pm every day. Availability is updated frequently so please check this regularly. A 

majority of COVID-19 vaccinations for 5 ð11 year olds will now be offered from the large vaccination 

centres across Bedfordshire, Luton and Milton Keynes. Alternatively, families are welcome to walk in to any 

of the centres listed on this page on the BLMK website: www.blmkccg.nhs.uk/covid-19/parentguide/. 

 

In a separate email today you will receive a parent survey regarding a PROPOSED CHANGE TO 

SCHOOL FINISHING TIMES at the end of term only. We proposed this a few years back with 

parental opinion being divided, thus we did not follow it through. However, post COVID, with a change to 

working patterns and venues, we thought it was an appropriate time to propose it again. This will take 30 

seconds through a Google form and we would very much like your opinions. All the exact information  and 

details are in the letter ð we look forward to hearing from you. 
 

Donõt forget that the FOOD FAYRE is back! It returns on Friday 15th July and is an amazing community 

event celebrating our multi-cultural school. The added bonus is there is sooooo much delicious food to 

taste, things you may never have tried before.  Please see the request for help poster further on in this 

newsletter as we need PARENTS TO MAKE FOOD . Please let us know if you can help. 

 

Many thanks to you all for your congratulations for my team ð Manchester City - winning the Premier 

League last weekend and may I wish Real Madrid (supported by at least one of our Spanish families) all the 

very best in tomorrowõs Champions League Final. I certainly will be cheering! Please enjoy your half term 

break, rest well, enjoy your time together, and see you all on 6th June for our final half term this year! 

 

    Mr Gray 

 

 

Congratulations to 

Hogweed  
who achieved  

99.3%  
attendance this week!! 

 

Well done 

everybody!  

Now that the weather is 

getting warmer, please 

remember to apply 

suncream to your child/

ren before school and 

ensure they have a hat to 

wear outside. 

If you have any 

clean, empty jars at 

home (jam jar size 

or larger), PALS 

would appreciate 

them for the school 

fete. Please drop 

them off in the box 

in the main 

entrance. 

Thank you. 

http://www.milton-keynes.gov.uk/mk-city-bid
http://www.milton-keynes.gov.uk/mk-city-bid
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=x1O4fC-BbwA
http://www.blmkccg.nhs.uk/covid-19/parentguide/
https://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=http://www.longviewprimary.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2012/05/school-attendance1.jpg&imgrefurl=http://lebw.dromieh.top/c/attendance-register-clip-art/&h=387&w=500&tbnid=8CvpB7BXe67T1M:&docid=myY-rmYfGWjb_M&ei=2eTzVrqF


 

 

Long Meadow Legends 

Tadpoles - Iclal 

Minnows - Oluyonne 

Pondskaters - Rishank 

Sticklebacks - Grace 

Newts - Aaria 

Frogs - Teddy 

Hogweed - Naidhrua 

Bracken - Fatimah 

Hawthorn - Scarlet 

Foxgloves - Robyn 

Ferns - Reece 

Thistles - Shay 

Teasels - Christian 

Brambles - David & Louise 
 

A special mention to Shenley A, Alice A & Olivia J for achieving their 250 day Doodle 

Maths streak,. 

Well done! 

 

A big well done to the following children who took part in the Doodle Maths / English 

Spring Challenge: 

Aadhya P, Alba G, Alice A, Amy F, Cerys D, Charlie M, Ebun B, Eleanor T, Eli G, Elizabeth H, 

Emily M, Emma G, Enrico P, Ethan T, Hal T, Hannah W, Harsimran J, Ibukun B, Ife B, Javier 

G, Jessica M, Maddie C, Matthew W, Olivia J, Ore B, Sehaj J, Simeon O, Srihaas M, Will G & 

Zoe E,  




